
  

 

 

 

 

BALYNA PARISH NEWSLETTER 
 

       13th October,  2019 

      Twenty Eight  Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

 
           FR. Eddie Kavanagh P.P. 

(046) 9551203 & 0876565056 

FAX NO: 046 9551203 

www.balynaparish.ie 

email:  balynaparish@eircom.net 

 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 

Monday to Thursday 10 am – 1 pm  

 

Child Safeguarding Representatives 
Marian O’ Gorman, Rose Miggan, 

Evelyn Bonner & Chris Barea   

 

Kildare & Leighlin Safeguarding 

Designated Liason Person (D.L.P.) 
Mick Daly. 085 8021633. 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Items for the Newsletter must be submitted  

before 12.00 noon on Thursday. 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 

JOHNSTOWNBRIDGE CHURCH 

   Sunday    10.00 am 

Thursday  10.00 am 

CLOGHERINKOE CHURCH 

Saturday        7.30 pm 

Wednesday  10.00 am 

BROADFORD CHURCH 
Sunday   11.30am 

Tuesday  10.00 am 

Friday   9.30am. 

 

 

Visit Kildare & Leighlin Diocesan Website 

www.kandle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNIVERSARY MASS LIST: 

Clogherinkoe Church: 

Saturday 12th October at  7.30pm: 

People of the Parish. 

Johnstownbridge Church: 

Sunday 13th October at 10am: 

Paud Doran (Second Anniversary). 

Judy Doran (Third Anniversary). 

Broadford   Church: 

Sunday 13th October 11.30am: 

Kathleen (Katie) O’Toole, Kilmore, 

(Month’s Mind and birthday 

remembrance).     

Joan Curran, Clogherinkoe. 

ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR 

NEXT WEEKEND: 

Clogherinkoe Church: 

Saturday 19th October at  7.30pm: 

Charlie and Julia Sherwood and the 

deceased members of the Sherwood 

family. 

Johnstownbridge Church: 

Sunday 20th October at 10am: 

People of the Parish. 

Broadford   Church: 

Sunday 20th October at 11.30am: 

Vincent Fox, Cornamuckla (Third 

Anniversary). 

Bernadette Malone (Birthday 

Remembrance). 

Maura Maguire, Garrisker (Second 

Anniversary). 

Recent Death:  James Keogh, 

Johnstownbridge who died on  7th 

October.  

 

Morning Mass:  There will  be  no 

morning mass on Tuesday 15th 

October. 

Baptisms:  The next Baptism 

Ceremony in the Parish will be in 

Broadford Church on Saturday, 2nd 

November at 12 noon. 

Minister of The Eucharist 

Training Course:  Would you like 

to serve your Parish as a Eucharistic  

Minister?  A training course will take 

place in Balyna Parish.  If you are 

interested please contact the Parish 

Office. 

Nursing Homes and Hospitals:  If 

you have a friend or relative in a   

hospital  or nursing home and would 

like Fr. Kavanagh to visit them 

please contact the Parish Office. 

Set Dancing: Classes on Wednesday 

nights at 8.30pm in Cadamstown 

Hall.  €5 per night. All welcome. 

Progressive 25’s:   The card game 

takes place every Monday night in 

the Hamlet Court Hotel at 9pm.  

Refreshments served. All welcome. 

Balyna Annual 2019: Preparation 

work on the 2019 Annual is now 

underway. You are invited to submit 

articles, photos of weddings, 

graduations, debs. and special 

occasions for this year’s annual as  

soon as possible to 

balynaannual@gmail.com. 

 

 

Pilates:  Classes  in Cadamstown 

Hall on Monday nights  at 8pm.  €5 

per class. Please bring your own mat. 

Broadford N.S.:   The Progressive 

25’s continues  in the school on 

Thursday nights at 8.30pm. 

Clocha Rince N.S.:  Winners: J. 

Callaghan, P. Canning, C. Langan, 

B. Leonard. Progressive 25 card 

game continues in the school on 

Tuesday  nights at 9pm. for October 

and then 8.30pm after that. Your 

support would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Enfield Revue:  First rehearsals on 

Sunday 13th October at 9.30am in 

the Hamlet Court Hotel. Open to all. 

Must be 14 years on or before 1st 

January, 2020. 

Kildare Christmas Pilgrimage to 

the Holy land:  8 nights taking in 

Bethlehem, Jerusalem, Mount Tabor, 

Cana, Nazareth, Jericho, River 

Jordan, Dead Sea and Sea of 

Gallilee. Ex Dublin. Please contact 

James Treacy 00353860572216. 

Invitation:  You are cordially 

invited to mass in Clonard Church on 

Friday 18th October at 6.30pm to 

celebrate the 106th birthday of 

Nancy Stewart. Refreshments will be 

served in Clonard Hall afterwards.  

All are welcome. 

 

 


